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I am not in favor of anymore taxes and fees. You all need an outside real audit. We 

are being taxed out of the city of Portland. Gas, registration, license, insurance and 

fees for so much more is making it harder for me as a working grandmother and 

mother. I work 7 days a week to make my ends meet. It’s like steady swimming up 

steam till it’s time to disconnect from Portland. No new taxes or fees.  


